
  
                                                                                                                                                    
 
 
 
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
       Datum: 10/04/2022 

               

CONFIRMATION OF VISIT 
 

Hereby I confirm that Yulia Turianska and Galina Gerihova from Kharkiv State Academy of Design 
and Arts (KSADA) visited the Academy of Fine Arts in Prague on April 5th 2022 to April 7th 2022 for 
sharing experience on artistic education with our studios.  
 

Following meetings  with heads of studios took place:  
New Media 1, Tomáš Svoboda 
Intermedia 2, Dušan Záhoranský 
Sculpture, Tomáš Hlavina      

 
 
 
 
 

Marie Havlínová 
International Relations Officer 

Academy of Fine Arts in Prague 
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